July 30, 2020

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. Elena Sassower
10 Stewart Place, Apt. 2D-E
White Plains NY 10603

RE: Response to Request for Records Under the Freedom of Information Law,
Reference # R001955-073020

Dear Mr./Ms. Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. Elena Sassower:

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your request for records under the Freedom
of Information Law (FOIL) dated July 30, 2020. A copy of your request is attached.

In accordance with FOIL, I will advise you within twenty (20) business days if this
Department maintains any records that are responsive to your request and whether
this Department will make the records available to you, deny you access to any
such records or furnish you with a statement of the approximate date on which the
request will be granted or denied.

Please be further advised that pursuant to Executive Order No. 94-2, as amended by
Nos. 04-03 and No. 07-01, which outline the procedures for applications for access
to records of the County under FOIL, you have the right to appeal a denial of an
application to the Records Access Appeals Officer in the Office of the County
Executive, County of Rockland, 11 New Hempstead Road, New City, New York
10956.

Very truly yours,

Kristin Tirino

District Attorney

Records Access Officer
Department of District Attorney



